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Good morning,
We wish to inform you of our total opposition to the proposal to place an incinerator in
Wisbech.

1. It will have a detrimental effect on the atmosphere .
2. The increase in heavy traffic will have a major impact on an already extremely busy
road.
3.The quality of life for the townsfolk of Wisbech will be irrevocably damaged!!

WE DO NOT WANT THE INCINERATOR IN OR NEAR OUR TOWN.

Yours sincerely,

Norman and Barbara Swain
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